
 
 
Listen Cooties, 
  
   It has been brought to my attention that the 3rd weekend in September is 14-16. 
So the 5th Supreme scratch will be held the 14- 16 of September vice the 21st etc. 
Sorry for inconvenience but I missed the fact that the first weekend in September 
is September 1st.  
   Hopefully we now have the dates straight and the place will be Hinesville, GA. 
More info to follow so please pass this on to your Pup Tents and Auxiliaries. 
Thanks to Bob Clem for getting me straight on the dates. 
 
  
L.O.T.C.S. 
Betty Hilliard 
5th Supreme Councilmember 
 


